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Achieving Excellence for all 

Aspiration Kindness Pride 

 

Headteacher Mr R Warburton BA (Hons), PGCE 

 

September 2025 

Year 11 Information Evening: Thursday 11th September 6pm 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are pleased to invite you and your child to our forthcoming in-person Year 11 Information Evening. The aim of 
the evening is to provide information and updates to help ensure students achieve excellence in Year 11 and that 
you are better able to support them in doing so. 
 

Welcome & Introduction   Mr R Warburton, 
Headteacher 

GCSE Tier of entry and ‘projected’ versus ‘working at’ grades in Year 11 How is the tier 

of entry decided for Maths, Science and MFL? What is the difference between ‘working 

at’ and ‘projected’ grades which will be issued at ST1 and ST2? 

Mr A Carter, 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

GCSEs and Student Tracking (Mock Exam) Arrangements and Reports: Why are these 

exams important? What are the arrangements for Student Tracking 1 in October and 

Student Tracking 2 in January/February? 

Miss C Thomas, 

Assistant Headteacher 

Post-16 Learning Pathways: What are the options for post-16 study and how does the 
application system work for September 2026 entry?  
 

Mr M Kinder, 
Associate SLT: Careers 

How to Succeed in Year 11: What is the most effective way for students to prepare for 
GCSE examinations? How can parents/carers help? What support will the school pro-
vide?   
 

Mr Jeffrey, Learning 
Leader: Year 11 

It is anticipated that the knowledge gained about the GCSE examinations will enable you to support your child as 

effectively as possible over the next two and a half very important terms in their education. We hope you will be 

able to join us, with your child, on this valuable evening. 

We kindly ask that you complete the short form via the link below to help us plan for the expected number of 

attendees. 

Year 11 Information Evening 

mailto:admin@leftwichhigh.com
http://www.leftwichhigh.com/
https://forms.office.com/e/eDUktVN78x
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Yours sincerely 

 

Mr R Warburton  

Headteacher  
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